
Boonah-Rathdowney Road, Dugandan 
June 2022 

 
 

 

 

   

PO Box 25 | 82 Brisbane Street, Beaudesert QLD 4285 | Telephone 07 5540 5111  scenicrim.qld.gov.au

 

NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Footpath Reconstruction  

Council will reconstruct a 250 metre section of footpath along Boonah-Rathdowney Road as part of our 
ongoing commitment to deliver an accessible and serviced region to update and improve pedestrian 
and cyclist safety. 

When will it happen? 

Works are scheduled to commence between late June and early July 2022 and are expected to take 
three weeks to complete, weather and  construction conditions permitting. Works will generally occur 
between 6.30am to 6.00pm Monday to Saturday.  

Where will it happen? 

Works will occur along Boonah-Rathdowney Road from the driveway of the Dugandan Hotel towards 
Old Mount Alford Road and continue on to the southern side of the bridge. Works will involve the 
replacement of the current footpath with a new concrete footpath including updated drainage 
structures.  

What can I expect? 

From time to time, there may be minor traffic delays on the Boonah-Rathdowney Road to allow 
construction traffic to access work areas. 

Every effort has been made to keep disruption to a minimum to reduce the impact on the travelling 
public.  

Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience to business owners, pedestrians and 
motorists while these works are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated 
during this time whilst these works are undertaken. 

Questions? 

Any enquiries regarding these works should be directed to Council on 5540 5111 or at 
mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au, quoting "Footpath, Boonah Rathdowney-Road, Dugandan". 
 
This project is an initiative of the Australian Government funded through the Local 
Roads and Community Infrastructure Program. 
 
The Local Roads and Community Infrastructure Program supports the delivery of 
priority local road and community infrastructure projects across Australia, including the 
creation of jobs and the resilience of local economies to help communities recover from 
the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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Image: Indicative map showing proposed footpath works at Boonah-Rathdowney Road, Dugandan. 

 
 
 

 


